| strongly oppose SB 554. This bill would erode the 2nd Amendment rights of law-abiding citizens who meet qualifications, pass
extensive background checks, and follow the law already adopted to conceal carry. It would cause un-necessary confusion and
complications because so many entities would be regulating the ability to conceal carry. It would make law-abiding citizens ability to
conceal carry almost irrelevant. Recent events and history both show that anyone intent on doing harm to others does not respect
law or the rights of others. The current conceal carry law is sufficient for the entire state of Oregon. Thank you.



